
Good morning, today is Monday, June 4th 
 
Posted on the wall of the Commons are grade-level lists of students that have purchased yearbooks.  Be 
sure to check these lists to make sure you already bought one. If you are not on the list, but would like 
to buy a yearbook, please add your name to the waiting list located in the office by Friday.  This will be 
on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 
8th and 7th grade Gateway Football starts on the second day of school. For those current 6th and 7th 
graders interested in joining the Gridiron Guardians in fall there will be an important informational 
meeting after school on Thursday June 7 in Mr. Steve Baker’s room. You NEED to sign up for the 4 pm 
activity bus on Thursday as the meeting will finish at 3:50. Meet your coaches and get a head start on 
the season! 
 
8th Graders-   8th grade away day is June 14th!  Signups for the different tournaments and activities are in 
Mrs. Walsh’s classroom.  Want to be part of the soccer game or kickball game?  Go sign up!  Want to 
participate in the volleyball tournament- Get a team of six and sign up!  Want to show off your bball 
skills?  Get a team of three and sign up!   Signups are happening now through Wednesday before and 
after school.  
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


